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Subject: 
Grantham Southern Relief Road - Financial Approval 
to Award Contract for Grade Separated Interchange, 
King 31 Phase 2  

Decision Reference:   Key decision? No   

Summary:  

This paper invites the Highways and Transport Scrutiny Committee to consider 
a report on the contract award for the King 31 Phase 2 Grade Separated 
Interchange onto the A1 for the the Grantham Southern Relief Road, which is 
due to be considered by the Executive Councillor for Highways, Transport and 
IT  between 1 and 8 March 2017. The views of the Scrutiny Committee will be 
reported to the Executive Councillor as part of the consideration of this paper. 

 
 

Actions Required: 

1. To consider the attached report and determine whether the Committee 
supports the recommendations to the Executive Councillor. 
 
2. To agree any addittional comments to be passed to the Executive Councillor 
in relation to this paper. 

 

 
1. Background 
 
The Executive Councillor Highways, Transport and IT is due to consider a report 
on the award of a contract for the King 31 Phase 2 Grade Separated Interchange 
onto the A1. The full report to the Executive Councillor is attached to Appendix 1  of 
this report. 
 

2. Conclusion 
 
After consideration of the report, the Highways and Transport Scrutiny Committee 
is requested to consider whether it supports the recommendations in the report and 
whether it wishes to make any additional comments to the Executive Councillor. 
The Committee's views will be reported to the Executive Councillor. 
 
 
 
 

Page 243

Agenda Item 9



3. Consultation 

 
 

 
 

 
 

a)  Have Risks and Impact Analysis been carried out?? 

No 

b)  Risks and Impact Analysis 

Not applicable 
 

 
 
4. Appendices 

 

These are listed below and attached at the back of the report 

Appendix 1 Grantham Southern Relief Road - Financial Approval to Award 
Contract for Grade Separated Interchange, King 31 Phase 2. 
 

 
 

5. Background Papers 
 
No background papers within Section 100D of the Local Government Act 1972 
were used in the preparation of this report. 
 
This report was written by Dave Walton, Major Schemes and Design 
Commissioner, who can be contacted on 01522 552935 or 
david.walton@lincolnshire.gov.uk. 
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